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Notice is hereby given of the intent of the Tennessee Housing 

Development Agency (“THDA”) to hold a public hearing regarding 

THDA’s proposed Low-Income Housing Tax Credit Qualified 

Allocation Plan for 2022. The hearing will be in the Ground Floor 

Hearing Room 201 at the Andrew Jackson Building located at 502 

Deaderick St. Nashville, TN 37243 at 10:30 AM CDT on August 

25, 2021. Persons wishing to make oral comments should notify 

THDA by email to TNAllocation@thda.org                                    no later than 4:30 PM 

CDT, August 20, 2021, of their intention. Oral comments are 

limited to five minutes. Written comments will be accepted if sent 

by email to TNAllocation@thda.org no later than 4:30 PM CDT, 

August 30, 2021. Any individual who needs special assistance in 

order to participate in this public hearing should notify THDA by 

email to TNAllocation@thda.org or by calling the Multifamily 

number at 615-815-2145 and leaving a voice message no later 

than 4:30 PM CDT, August 20, 2021. Notice posted August 10, 

2021 
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